
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, September 13, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Teriyaki Chicken Patty  
 Cheeseburger  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays Today   
     

 
1. Do you want a pizza party in your advisory? Show Gurrie that your advisory rocks by 

winning the Annual Canned Food Drive contest. The advisory with the most items will 
win a pizza party. It takes place Monday, September 9th- Thursday, September 19th. 
Donate non-perishable food items in your advisory’s designated box.  Items will be 
donated to the St. Cletus Food Pantry helping those in our community. St. Cletus always 
needs canned and boxed food, but also consider bringing paper goods, toiletries and 
diapers of all sizes.  Please be sure to check the dates on your packages or cans.  Expired 
food cannot be accepted and will not count towards your advisory total.  We ask you 
PLEASE do not open bulk or packaged items for sanitary reasons. We are also looking for 
Gurrie students who would like to help deliver the food to St. Cletus after school on 
Thursday, September 19th and Friday, September 20th.If you are interested in helping 
and receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109 or Ms. Zalewska in Room 208. 

 
2. Join Early Act Club to help out with our annual Car Wash! The proceeds will benefit the 

d105 Foundation. It will be at 7th Avenue School Sunday, September 15th from noon-2. 
Mark your calendars for some fun and earn some service hours too. See Mrs. Rupert in 
Room 109 to sign up. 
 

3. Early Act is in need of old towels that could be donated for the car wash. We are also 

accepting donations for car soap. See Mrs. Rupert or drop them by room 109. We 

appreciate your help to make the car wash a success.  

 

4. If you are interested in learning about secret communications, coding, code breaking 
and encryption – please join FUSION this upcoming fall. We will meet on Tuesdays until 
5:30, and you need to fill out an application to join. See Mr. Eigel, Mr. Sullivan, or Ms. 
Kowynia for more information.  
 

5. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school TODAY in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any questions!  
See everyone after school! 
 

 

 



6. Woo Wooooo! Gurrie Cross Country ran their first race yesterday hosting Park and 

McClure at Spring Rock Park.  

 

The girls ran first and started the season on a high note taking four of the top six spots. 

Roz Piagnarelli, Reese Metz, Anna Bylsma, Molly Eskra, Sarah Crowe totally crushed it as 

the teams top 5 finishers.  

 

The boys raced second and followed in suit with standout performances from Patrick 

Collins, John Barrette, Carson Turner, Dean O’Bryan, and Jonny Garcia, who took five 

out of the top seven places. Can you say “dominant”? 

 

Overall it was a great outing for who Tiger Squad. The team will look to build on their 

debut run next Thursday at Spring Rock Park.  

 
 
 

 


